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SEASONAL FLU NASAL VACCINATION PROGRAMME 

 
All pupils from Reception to Year 5 are eligible to receive an influenza vaccine. Forms were 
recently sent home to give parents the option of accepting or refusing the offer of their child 
receiving the vaccine. 
 
If you wish your child to have the flu vaccination – which is administered through a simple spray of 
the vaccine into the child’s nostrils – and have not yet returned the consent form, please do so as 
soon as possible otherwise your child may not receive it. 
 
Intra Health who are the organisation responsible for the flu vaccination programme in schools will 
be sending their staff into school on Friday 5th October to administer the vaccine to those children 
whose parents have requested it. 
 

 
CONSENT AND DATA COLLECTION FORMS – IMPORTANT NOTICE: 
 
Thank you to the very large majority of parents who have returned these forms to 
school. However there are a small number of children whose forms have not yet 
been returned to school. It is essential that the information requested is received 
by the school office and any outstanding forms must now be returned to 
school at the start of next week. If the form has been lost please visit the school 
office to collect another one. 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER 
Braiswick Photos will be visiting school on Friday 19th October to 
take individual and family photographs. Further details of the 
arrangements for taking family photographs including pre-school 
aged children will be sent home closer to the time. 
 
AFTER-SCHOOL ACTIVITY ATTENDANCE: 
If your child is registered to attend one of the many different after-school activities, they will be expected 
to attend the club. If for any reason your child cannot attend, please let the school office know. This will 
ensure that we are able to account for all of the children who are registered for the club.  
 
Please impress on your child, especially if they are in Y5 or Y6, that they must attend the after-school 
activity if they are registered to attend and they cannot decide for themselves to leave the school premises 
without telling anyone at the end of the school day. 
 
The school Harvest Service takes place in Holy Trinity Church on Wednesday 26th 
September. If the weather is poor, the service will take place in the school hall but 
unfortunately the lack of space will mean that parents cannot attend. 
 



 
 

CLASS ATTENDANCE COMPETITION 
1st Place CLASS RECEPTION G  

& CLASS 1JW 
100% 

2nd Place CLASS 4D & CLASS 5S  98.8% 
3rd Place CLASS 1G & CLASS 4F 97.9% 
This week’s Overall School Attendance Rate >>>>>>>>>>>>> 97.1% 
The Attendance Rate since the Start of the School Year >>>>>> 97.0% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


